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Monday 9th October 2023 

Harvest Celebration  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Parents/Carers of children in Key Stage 1 are warmly invited to join us for our Harvest 

Celebration. Our celebration will take place on Thursday 19th October at 2.30pm and Friday 20th 

October at 9.15am. Please click on the following link to complete the google form to indicate your 

attendance at one of our celebrations https://forms.gle/4aNLhLDm6q4UaBFG6 Please note places 

are limited to two adults per child and it is only possible to attend on one day. It would be much 

appreciated if your child could bring in a gift as follows:- 

Year 1 Mrs Smith- Packets e.g. pasta or rice 

Year 1 Miss O’Donnell- Tinned Fruit 

Year 2 Miss Price- Cereal 

Year 2 Mrs Elcome – Packet of biscuits 

These gifts will be donated to the Forum Housing Charity. If you would like to know more about 

this charity and how they support young people in our local community then click on the link below. 

https://forumhousing.co.uk/ 

  

Yours faithfully, 

  

Mrs Elcome 
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